
I hope you all have been able to spend some time every week keeping up with your 
practicing and learning on your instruments!  I miss you all and wish I could be 
helping you learn in person. Especially since I feel like we had turned a corner and 
were really getting better and better as a group!  I don’t want you to lose that!  I 
also hope you all were able to complete the task of performing for your families.  I 
just know you did a great job!  Moving forward I want you to try your best to do 
the following things: 
✓ play your instrument with a good embouchure and posture at least 2 times 

a week for 15 minutes a time 
✓ try to learn a new piece of music in your Essential Elements Book every 

week as best you can 
o Did you know that you have an online code in your books?  You can 

access and listen to pieces from your EE Book to help you learn and 
play! 

✓ keep practicing “Pendragon’s Castle” concentrating on rhythm as well as 
the notes 

I am always available by email at any time you need help or have a question.  I 
think about you all often and hope that playing your instrument is something that 
you can find joy in while safe at home.  
  – Mrs. Fenske 
 
 


